
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/30/2013 2:07:22 PM 
To: Cadenasso, Eugene (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PSEP update application 

Working on it! 

From: Cadenasso, Eugene [mailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 1:56 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: PSEP update application 

Laura, 

I understand that PG&E filed its PSEP Update application. Would it be possible to get 2 sets 
of hard copy testimony and application + 1 set of hard copy workpapers? That will hold me 
for now. 

Thanks, 

Eugene 

SB GT&S 0267987 
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